
  

 

20 January 2023 

Dear Parents 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

St Peter   John-Paul for his amazing effort with all of his focus work  

St Cecilia   Richard for excellent effort with phonics and reading   

St Lucy   Rosie for her enthusiastic approach to playing the recorder in 

    music lessons 

St Bernadette  Sali for her improved concentration in all lessons and 

    contributions in class discussions 

St Anthony  Ollie for always putting 100% into everything he does 

St Christopher  Rupert for showing great resilience with learning tricky 

    concepts  

 

Good Disciples of the Week 

 

St Peter   Electra for always looking out for her friends 

St Cecilia   Lucy for being such a good role model to others   

St Lucy   Madeline for beautiful confident reading at Mass 

St Bernadette  Leo for trying his best this week 

St Anthony  Oana for persevering with her learning 

St Christopher  Bella for displaying lovely qualities to her peers 

 

Well done to you all. 

 

Special Prayers for Christopher  

 

Christopher in Reception is having open heart surgery on Wednesday the 25th. This 

surgery has been cancelled and rescheduled three times since October 2022. It is 

imperative it happens to fix a large hole, reroute a vein, and restore his healthy life 

expectancy. Please can you say a prayer that the surgery goes ahead this time and it all 

goes smoothly and for his parents and sisters including Beta Y4 to cope during this time 

too. The patron saint of heart disease is St John of God and we have been praying a lot to 

the Sacred Heart of Jesus and Our Lady. Christopher appreciates all types of prayers and 

healing thoughts specifically is asking for everyone to pray for him. Thank you!  

 

Liturgy 

 

Wednesday 25 January 2023 Reception (St Peter’s) and St Cecilia’s 9.30 am school hall 

 

All parents, grandparents and carers welcome. 

 

St Bernadette’s would like to thank Deacon Kevin for his talk about his role as a Deacon. 
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It’s that time of year again when the wonderful Travelling Book Fair come to visit our 

school!  The Book Fair will be taking place the week commencing Tuesday 24 February 

2023.  Classes will visit the Book Fair briefly on Monday afternoon to see what brilliant 

books are on offer!  The Book Fair will offer great priced books and stationery and we will 

receive a percentage of everything purchased to buy new books for AR and our school 

library. 

 

The children will receive a copy of their ‘Wish List’ to use when they are visiting the fair on 

Monday.  If you wish to purchase any books online then please return this wish list to 

school once your payment is completed so your child’s book can be distributed. 

 

You can purchase any books from the fair online using the following link and will receive 

your order the following day: https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay/1176905 

 

We thank you for your continued support! 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Thursday 2 February 2023  Individual photographs. 

     Pre-school siblings can have photo taken at 8.30 am 

 

Assembly 

 

We are starting our class assemblies on Fridays when parents are invited.  The assembly is 

a sharing of the work which has been done by that particular class. 

 

This term’s will be:- 

 

Friday 3 February 2023  St Anthony’s 2.30 pm school hall 

Friday 3 March 2023  St Christopher’s 2.30 pm school hall 

 

Friends of St Peter’s 

 

Please see attached Friends of St Peter’s newsletter. 

 

Teach in Bucks Recruit Fair 

 

Please find attached a flyer about a Teach in Bucks event on Saturday 4 February 2023 at 

Buckinghamshire New University (Wycombe campus) between 11.00 am and 3.00 pm. 

 

The event is an opportunity to find out about the many routes into training to become a 

teacher specifically available in our local area. There will be information sessions delivered 

by different course providers, as well as stalls and exhibits by local training providers, the 

DfE and Now Teach. If you, or anyone you know, may be interested in finding out more 

about teaching in Bucks, please do encourage them to go along. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss A McCluskey 

Headteacher 
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